N City of Broken Arrow

Request for Action

File #: 17-2301, Version: 1

Broken Arrow City Council
Meeting of: 06-15-2017

To: Mayor and City Council
From: Office of the City Manager
Title:

Presentation to recognize Broken Arrow students Braden Price and
Grace Robinson for their acceptance to the United States Air Force
Academy Class of 2021

Background:

The United States Air Force Academy is a world-class university - and one of the most selective colleges in the
nation. Competition for appointment to the Academy is extremely high. Applicants are generally competing
against as many as 10,000 of the nation's best students for about 1,000 slots. The Air Force uses the Academy to
train young officers, and it is easy to see why the process is so involved.

Broken Arrow residents Braden Price and Grace Robinson both served on the Youth City Council during their
senior year and graduated from high school in May of 2016. Last spring, instead of direct appointments, Grace
received an appointment to the Air Force Academy Prep School which is on-base at the Air Force Academy
campus in Colorado Springs, and Braden attended Northwest Prep School in California, a school exclusively
designed to prepare students for appointments to the five service academies. Braden received one of
approximately 50 national Falcon Foundation Scholarships awarded by the Air Force Academy Association of
Graduates (alumni association). This year Grace and Braden went through much of the same application
process, and their perseverance paid off as both received Academy appointments for the class of 2021.

In most cases, the Air Force Academy Admissions Liaison Officer (ALO) attends high school graduation or
awards ceremonies to present the appointees with their appointment certificates. Falcon Foundation Scholars
and Prep School Appointees are both given the same honor by the ALO at these events. Unfortunately, Braden
and Grace were not recognized with their peers last year; Grace was home-schooled and Braden received his
Falcon Foundation scholarship a few days after his high school graduation.

As a result of their hard work, it is appropriate to publicly recognize their accomplishments tonight and thank
them for their commitment to serve our country. Braden and Grace are receiving certificates from their local
Admissions Liaison Officers.

Cost: $0

Prepared By: Jennifer Hooks, Executive Assistant

Reviewed By: Assistant City Manager, Administration
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Legal Department
Approved By: Michael L. Spurgeon, City Manager
Attachments: None
Recommendation:
No action necessary.
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